
 
 

   

 

 

June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

The State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR) was administered this spring.  The 

STAAR measures the statewide curriculum in Reading at Grades 3-8, Writing at Grades 4 and 7, 

Mathematics at Grades 3-8, Science at Grades 5 and 8, and Social Studies at grade 8.  

 

Electronic results for STAAR grades 3-8 assessments are available through the North East 

Independent School District Parent Portal at https://portal.neisd.net/neisdportal and through the Texas 

Assessment Management System (TAMS) at http://www.TexasAssessment.com. On June 30, 

electronic results for grades 3-8 STAAR Report Cards, previously called the Confidential Student 

Reports will be available through the TAMS at http://www.TexasAssessment.com.  

 

To access student results on TAMS, you will need your student’s birthdate and a secure access code, 

which can be found on your student’s report card, any previous STAAR report, and on the North East 

Independent School District Parent Portal under the “STAAR” tab. 

 

Texas Education Agency has created a new website outlining the new design for the STAAR Report 

Card, previously called the Confidential Student Report, along with valuable parent resources located 

at http://tea.texas.gov/studentreport/.  

                                                                                                                                                                             

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Pauline Dow, Ed.D. 

Chief Instructional Officer 

8961 Tesoro Drive – San Antonio, Texas 78217-6225 
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